
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Statement of Commitment to Child Safety  
 
Bettina Management is committed to providing and maintaining a child safe and child friendly environment. We work actively to protect all 
children that are associated with our company and stand by our commitment to child safety. We have zero tolerance for child abuse and 
ensure that all allegations and safety concerns will be treated seriously and consistently, in line with our robust policies and procedures.  
 
We are committed to the cultural safety of Aboriginal children, children from culturally and/or linguistically diverse backgrounds, and to 
providing a safe environment for children with disabilities.  
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